
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE  - PLEASE READ 

 

 

Dear Retailer, 

 

As previously communicated, our business name has changed to Are Direct NZ Limited.   
 
Date commencing 26th of July 2022, all our @ovato & @gordongotch email & URL addresses will 
cease to exist.  Any forwarding to our @aredirect addresses will not reach the intended 
recipient(s).  You will automatically receive a standard undeliverable message. 
 
Please ensure you update our contact details to the @aredirect addresses: 
 
Call Centre    thecallcentre@aredirect.co.nz   
 
Accounts Receivable adnzaccountsreceivable@aredirect.co.nz 
 
Our website URL   www.aredirect.co.nz  
(we suggest you bookmark the new website, and your current username and password will remain 
the same). 
 
If you have any questions, please email us at thecallcentre@aredirect.co.nz or call on 09 979 3018. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Sue Flint  
Customer Engagement Manager 
Are Direct NZ 
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